Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, January 8th, 2017
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 20 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Dobbins, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio,  Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain; Chris Rose, 3D Director; Ryan Johnson, PR Director; Jim Smith, Social Director; Terri Perry
President's Report:  Ben Crandall will coordinate volunteers for the orange fencing and placement of benches. New couches, loveseats and cushions have been purchased. 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  We still have many members that have not yet paid their dues. Please pay if you haven't yet done so. 
Membership Concerns:  Placing tape across the target faces may increase their useful lifespan. We are using target faces at a rapid clip. 
CRA Treasurers' Report:  $1517Deposit. $258 Withdrawal. $10395 Balance.  
Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Next shoot is Winter Classic on April 30th. 

Range Captain:  Plans for red shed have been submitted.We may need to call a roofer to repair the corner of the Indoor Range that may have some water damage. The floor of the indoor range is considered a level 2 priority and will be replaced in due time. We have money in the budget for 2 sheds. Station 16 will be completed after it warms up a little. Inspection of the range will take place after 16 is completed.

Indoor Archery Director:  None. 
           Social Director: Christmas decorations will be taken down after the meeting.

3-D Director:   Ryan states he will have a new shed built on the course by spring.
           AFC Archery Director:  We have openings for memberships at IWLA. Please help recruit if you know anyone that wants to join. You will need to complete an IBEP class if you want to participate in the park hunts next year. Qualifying will also be held between March 31st and June 4th. Youth competition team starts tonight and will be held Sunday evenings from 5-7pm. SWM meeting on Jan. 23rd. Next 101 class is Jan. 15th. 

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  Smitty says we are 430 memberships short for IWLA this year. 

VBA Representative:  VBA meeting next Tuesday. 
Old Business: ASA dues have been processed. 
New Business: the apple press will be offered for $150. First come first served.
Adjournment:  11:40AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
